
ATTENTION: ELLEN MCDANIEL 

PERTAINING TO BILL HF601 AND HF4300 

 

Representatives, this is to inform you that I, Joe Bartel, strongly oppose the passing of these bills. Please 

stop trying to make law abiding, tax paying gun owners of MN criminals by the stoke of the pen with 

your unconstitutional laws. We are not the problem. Your sanctuary status rewards criminals and 

demonize law abiding gun owners. Please make an effort to support law enforcement and stop letting 

criminals free to roam our streets without consequences. Thank you for your attention on this pressing 

matter. 

 

 Sincerely, Joseph T. Bartel 


